
Ono Children’s Ministry 

  

THE HUNT FOR EASTER!         Saturday, March 31st  10am! 
Our kiddos having a great time after memorizing “The Armor of God”.   

Don’t forget to memorize “The Fruits of The Spirits” 
 

VBS 2018 

June 17th - June 21st 
6:30p.m. - 8:30p.m. 

Our theme is 
Shipwrecked Rescued by Jesus. 

You can register your children @ 
ONOCHURCH.ORG under the  
Children’s Ministry page  or  the flyer 
located at each Narthex.    Interested 
in helping?   Please see me or contact 
me at kmkollar@comcast.net  
or 717-228-9719. 

 

Kids4Jesus will be starting back up on April 4th.  We will be starting where we left off 

with the Fruit of the Spirit.  A reminder to my kiddos… You need to memorize the     

Fruit of the Spirit by the end of May if you would like to see me Dress in a funny outfit 

in front of the church on a Sunday morning.  Can you do it?  We will See! 

Mr. K 


